
Week 3 in Raccoon 
class 16th-21st June

We are looking forward to welcoming you into our
third and final reading café this Tuesday at 2pm.
It has a Gruffalo and maths theme. If you cannot
attend, please consider inviting another adult to
share this learning opportunity with your child.

Wednesday afternoon kits:
Rosie Raccoons need a forest school kit – arms and
legs must be covered.
Ricky Raccoons need an outdoor PE kit with trainers.
Thank you for your support with this.

This week’s number focus is deepening the children’s
understanding of our counting system. English ‘teen’ numbers
do not follow a logical pattern, and its only when we count
beyond 20 that the pattern of our number system becomes
clear. We will have multiple experiences this week of
counting these larger numbers so that they start to become
familiar. On Friday our position focus will continue while the
children create and label maps using positional language.

Congratulations to our star learners Lola 
and Alaia for receiving our relationships 

award last week. 

Our new focus book is ‘Lost and Found’ by Oliver Jeffers.
Our enhancements during busy learning will link to this and
our drawing club sentence writing will be based on the main
characters, the setting and then we will have ‘adventure
time’ before writing about it.



Advanced Notices:
Tuesday 25th June – Little City are visiting our class
Tuesday 2nd July, 2.45pm – our class assembly
Please join our school community at our annual
Summer Fayre this Saturday 22nd June 12-3pm on
the school field. There will be lots of games,
refreshments and entertainment.
We hope to see you there!

Please support your child by blending these weekly words at home:

sports floats crowds spears

dresses splashes speeches balloon

appear portrait scrunches spoons

Please support your child with their recall of these tricky words:

here little says my by like 
some come love do


